



Maiden Castle Road, Dorchester, Dorset. DT1 2HH

http://www.princeofwales.dorset.sch.uk

...where we are all inspired to learn

Wednesday 5th December 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

REMINDER - The deadline for completing our annual 'Parent and Carer Questionnaire' is 6:00pm on Friday 6th December 2018. Please use the following link to access the questionnaire - https://goo.gl/forms/9s10ghkKHCZeVzjt1

STAFFING UPDATE - Due to family circumstance, Mrs. Entwistle is relocating out of the area and therefore will not be returning to teach at The Prince of Wales School. Mrs. Bishop has agreed to extend her contract and continue working with Year 3 for the remainder of the academic year. I am sure you will all join me in wishing Mrs. Entwistle and her young family well. We look forward to welcoming Mrs Entwistle back into school in the new year to say farewell and thank you for her time with us.

Please find attached to this week's email the school information. There will also be some hard copy information coming home in your child's bag today.

A few reminders for you:

Friday 7th December - Film night 'The Muppet Christmas Carol' tickets are available from the office -£3 each.

Friday 14th December - Christmas Technology Day which will include the Christmas Fayre and Christmas Jumper Day!

Tuesday 18th December - Whole School Carol Service with Nativity performed by Pre-School and Reception with readings from Year 4, 5.00pm start at St Mary's Church.

Wednesday 19th December – Christmas dinner day please order by 11th December if you have not already done so.

A final reminder that Christmas Performance tickets (Year 1 to Year 4) are still available from school office. If you would like additional tickets for family members, we have now opened a waiting list and will be allocating these on Wednesday 12th December 2018.

We thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,











...where we are all inspired to learn

Mr. Gary Spracklen - Headteacher







